
Dear Oregon State Representatives, 
 
Please vote YES on the National Popular Vote bill that is scheduled for Monday, May 20th.  Passage of 
this bill is vital to revitalizing our democracy.  One Person, One Vote! 
It is critical that our candidates running for the highest office in this country, the President, campaign 
and consider the voters in ALL 50 states, not just the 12 battleground states.  The battleground states 
now have an strong interest in maintaining the "industry" of hosting all of the presidential candidates as 
well as the federal grants and attention that goes their way between elections to keep in their favor.   
 
Please join with many other states, most recently Colorado, Delaware, and New Mexico is voting for the 
National Popular Vote Interstate Compact.  It's time for Oregon to join the National Popular Vote 
Interstate Compact. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Mimi Maduro 
2203 Dundas Way 
Mosier, Oregon. 97040 
Wasco County 
503-680-6845 cell 
 
 
Mimi M. Maduro  

“Follow your inner moonlight; don't hide in the madness."---Allen Ginsberg 

 


